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a tree is known by its fruit

Crag : 1315
Hutton : 1044
Senset : 916

Washington : 934

Team Points this Week

Friday 13 October 2023

Writing: Lily Parnell
Maths: Mateo Carling
Learner:Eliza Fairclough
              

Writer: Daisy Reid 
Maths: Grace Hughes
Learner: Lily Atherton

Writing: Connie Lawrence
Maths: Jorgie Bowden
Learner: Katherine Vereker

                 

                      

Writing: Madeleine Spencer

Maths: Frankie Ashworth
Learner: Paolo Aziz
                 

CLASS 1CLASS 1CLASS 1 CLASS 2CLASS 2CLASS 2

CLASS 3CLASS 3CLASS 3 CLASS 4CLASS 4CLASS 4

October
Wc16: Black History theme week
Tuesday 17: Class 2 Planting at the Roods
Wednesday 18: Sports Coach visit Classes 2,3,4
Wednesday 18: PTA meeting + AGM at school 6pm
Friday 20: Black History day 
1:45pm Parents invited to lessons                                    
2:30pm Celebration Assembly
Tuesday 31: Islam RE visitor from Bolton Mosque

November  
Tues 7 and Wed 8: KS2 STEM Science days
Thursday 9: Celebration Assembly (9:00)
Friday 10: Wheelchair Basketball day 
Wednesday 15: Class 4 to Robin Wood
Friday 17: EYFS Stay and Play (9:00)
W/C Mon 20: Online Safety Week 
Mon 20: Parents Online Safety Workshop (3:30)
Monday 27: Poetry Week - Poet Visit 

Important Dates

Learner of the week: Being a great teamworker

We had a fun day
supporting World Mental
Health Day on Wednesday.
We wore yellow to stand
out and show up for young
people's mental health.
Thanks to you all for your
contributions to this great
charity. We raised £87.

Hello Yellow - World Mental Health Day

Planting at the Roods 
The Friends of the Roods are currently running a scheme
to rejuvenate the area. School are keen to help, so Class
3 walked up to the Roods on Wednesday afternoon to
help with some digging and planting of some small
plants to brighten the place up in Spring.  Next week
Class 2 will be helping out.  

Football Success 
Well done to our fabulous girl’s football team
who came 2nd in the local school’s
comeptition this week. 

Thank You for the Harvest
Thank you on behalf of the Foodbank for any
contributions to this year’s Harvest
collection. We  had a great celebration. 


